CFA Minutes —April 10, 2013

Meeting held in Performing Arts Center.

In attendance: T. Ruocco, J. Farynick, S. Bianco, M. Hooks, S. Sica, F. Marion, J. Matuk, J. Monastero, A.
Brogan, N. Aboff and @30 audience members,

President’s Report (Tara)

- Announced new board:
Nancy Israeli, President
Florie Marion, VP Membership
Janice Farynick, VP Communications
Kerith Freidberg, Co-VP Junior High
Dianne Breistone, Co-VP Junior High
Ana Shammah, Treasurer
Mary Hooks, Secretary

Treasurer’s Report (Stacy)
- As of 4/8/13 CFA should net @5$2,155.

- Literary Luncheon had income of $15,519 and expenses of $5,857 for a net of $9,661.44.
- As of 4/8 Cultural Arts is showing a net of $16,378.

Committee Chair Report (Sandy)

- Staff Appreciation Luncheon scheduled for Wed, April 17. Need volunteers to bring luncheon foods, desserts and
beverages. Get in touch with Eileen LaMendola. Her email address is: eileenlamendola@gmail.com. Please bring food
to Faculty room by 9:00 am. Beverages should be delivered day before to cafeteria.
- Working on getting committee chairs for next year for the following committees listed below. If you are interested,
please contact any board members or Sandy Bianco at tazmom67@gmail.com.

Back-to-School Night

School Beautification

Book Fair

Literary Luncheon

Staff Appreciation Luncheon

Mr. Monastero

- Discussed the Washington D.C. trip scheduled for Mon 5/20 — Thurs 5/23 (incorrect dates are on the calendar).
Students should bring $100 which should be enough for food and soveniers.

Bring suitable walking shoes (no flip-flops).

Jackets/dress for evening dance.

One suitcase

- There will be at least one adult chaperone for every eight students on the trip including faculty members and
volunteer parents.

- If special medicine must be taken or administered, please notify Ms. Pendel in writing by May 3"

- There will be an informational parent/student meeting on Thursday, May 2" at 7:00 p.m. in the Performing
Arts Center.



